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As we near the end of 2021,

let’s celebrate together and enjoy some Christmas fun!
Due to there still being a pandemic, plus a new variant, sadly we are not able to return to inviting large groups of 

parents into school for our performances. We really hope that we can do this soon as we miss being together.

This year four year groups are practising their Christmas performances which they will share with other classes. We will 

send a video link to parents of children in these classes so that you can still watch the show but at home altogether.

Here is the programme:

What else is happening?
❖ Christmas lunch on Wednesday 15th – a big thank you to Debbie and her team for preparing this

❖ Christmas parties on Thursday 16th – school will provide the party food and yes, you can wear your own clothes!

❖ We like to feel a little bit cosy so, if you want to you can wear a jumper every day during next week - a Christmas 

jumper…a winter jumper… any jumper…or not!

❖ Celebrating our learning this term by sharing our work, having a quiz and feeling proud of our achievements 

❖ Enjoying our Christmas trees and decorations around school - thank you Lois and Michelle for decorating the trees

❖ Spending time together at our class Christmas party – no need to bring any food or drink. It’s all supplied!

❖ Generally having a cosy, Christmassy, friendly and joyful time together!

TERM DATES
• Last day of term: Friday 17th December @2.00pm
• First day of the spring term: Wednesday 5th

January 2022

We would like to 
wish all our 

families, 
colleagues and 

friends a

Very Happy 
Christmas.
Stay safe and 

enjoy time with 
family

and friends.

Thank you to all our wonderful children, 

families, teachers, support staff, governors and 

friends of Woolmore for all your support. It has 

been another year with challenges and yet, 

thanks to trust, strong relationships, hard work, 

good communication, respect and kindness we 

have managed to keep safe and continue with 

great learning. You are all Superstars!

Ms Argent

Headteacher

Winter Jumper 
time!

❖ You can wear a 
jumper every 
day next week 
to keep cosy!

❖ And your own 
clothes for 
parties on 
Thursday!

Reception classes
will perform a medley 

of traditional Christmas

songs including Jingle 

Bells and Rudolph the 

Red-nosed Reindeer

Year 2 classes
will perform a 

Christmas Show called 

‘Penguin Pete’ 

Year 3 and Year 5 
will lead a Christmas 

performance 

‘Together’ with songs 

and music

All classes will share 

The Story of Christmas

in an assembly

or in class


